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East Rockhill Township 

 

DEP Information Meeting December 4, 2020 

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) held an information meeting to update 

local elected and appointed officials to provide the status of the Rock Hill Quarry located on North Rockhill 

Road since the last meeting which convened November 6, 2020.   

The Rock Hill Quarry is still under a DEP cease order.   

Hanson Aggregates will be responding to DEP’s November 18, 2020 Technical Deficiency letter by the 

January 15, 2021 deadline on what is currently to take place at the site.  DEP will then make a 

determination taking all documentation and information received into consideration.  Items currently 

under review by DEP may not be responded to until it is known what is to take place at the site. 

Hanson Aggregates’ voluntarily engaged private security company continues to conduct periodic security 

checks.  

DEP’s Rock Hill Quarry website page update is ongoing.  An update date has been added.  All documents 

received continue to be posted.  

DEP is internally reviewing a draft stream evaluation report for the UNT to Tohickon tributary (Bog Run), 

but at this time DEP has no date for a public comment period on the report. 

 


